
Colegio del Sagrado Corazón-Concepción 

 

Dear St. Madeleine Sophie: 

I am writing this letter to thank you for the opportunity to study in one of the best 

schools in the world, the Sacred Heart of Conception School, but above all, I want 

to thank you for including me in this wonderful educational community.  

I say this because I am a visually impaired person, however, I am a person like 

everyone else. 

At first I was afraid, because I thought that everyone would make fun of me, but 

now I know that you have accepted me as I am and will always help me with 

whatever I need.  

In addition, I will ask you to encourage us to continue to include more female 

colleagues and to treat them like any of us. 

Signed,  

Rebeca Mellado, student in grade 8-B, Sacred Heart School - Concepción 


